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Sent: 17 August 2018 15:32
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: DC Support
Subject: 18/00311/DISC

This department has the following  response to this application as presented:

Noise: In order to minimise potential for any noise nuisance to the surrounding residential properties the operating hours should be restricted to 0730 – 1800 on Monday to Friday and 0800 – 1300 on Saturday. Any works required to take place outside of these hours should be specifically approved in advance by Cherwell District Council.

Contaminated Land: No comments

Air Quality: No comments

Odour: No comments

Light: No comments


Jim Guest
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Councils
Direct dial: 01295 221799
james.guest@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk 
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil 
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsCouncil


This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

